
“We embrace what makes us unique and celebrate what we 
have in common” 

	
Join	your	fellow	Greyhounds	as	we	celebrate	cultural	
diversity	in	our	community.	
	
Here	are	a	few	ideas	to	get	started:	
	
• Get	the	whole	family	involved.	Does	your	Grandma	make	
a	recipe	that	the	whole	family	enjoys?	Is	there	a	special	
heirloom	that’s	been	in	your	family?	Tell	us	the	story	
behind	it.		
	

• Do	you	have	relatives	from	all	over	the	world?	Create	a	
collage	of	“postcards”	and	tell	us	a	fun	fact	about	each	
country.	

	
• Create	a	family	crest.	Ask	your	family	what	pieces	of	your	
heritage	are	important	to	preserve	or	what	are	some	
things	that	make	you	unique	as	a	family?	

	
• Do	you	speak	another	language?	Can	you	share	with	us	
some	simple	phrases?		

	
• Have	you	and	your	family	traveled	to	another	country?	
What	are	some	things	that	are	the	same	and	what	are	
some	things	that	are	different?	
 

	
A	few	details	about	the	event:	
	
• The	Fair	will	run	from	5:30-7:00pm.	Please	feel	free	to	
arrive	15-30	minutes	beforehand	to	check	in	and	set	up	in	
the	BIG	GYM.	



• In	addition,	the	Family	Service	Night	committee	will	be	
helping	to	create	“snuggle	packs”	to	be	donated	to	
Refugee	One.	We	will	be	attaching	a	note	and	a	little	snack	
to	gently	used	stuffed	animals.	When	little	ones	come	to	
Refugee	One	upon	their	arrival	to	America,	they	will	
receive	a	“snuggle	pack”.		

• Table	assignments	and	a	chart	will	be	posted	on	the	front	
doors	and	gym	doors.	Please	look	for	your	name	and	
number	on	Project	list.	It	will	be	sorted	by	grade	-	then	
look	for	your	number	on	the	chart.		

• There	are	2	projects	per	table,	please	only	use	half	a	table	
when	setting	up	your	project.	If	you	require	more	space,	
please	let	us	know	beforehand.	(Groups	of	2	or	more	will	
be	given	a	full	table)	

• If	you	need	access	to	an	outlet,	please	let	us	know	
beforehand	and	we	will	put	your	name	on	a	table	closest	
to	one.		

• If	your	project	involves	food	to	pass	out	-	you	must	pass	
the	food	out	to	adults	only	with	an	explanation	of	how	it	
was	made.	The	adults	can	then	determine	if	they	want	to	
allow	their	children	to	eat	it.	
	


